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May 24, 2023

Dear Assessment Coordinators,

Congratulations on a successful Spring semester! It has been an eventful year for OEE and we have
made tremendous progress thanks to your support and engagement with academic assessment. As we
approach the Summer semester, we wanted to share some updates on our current assessment
initiatives.

Program Assessment

o

We are pleased to share that we currently have received 95% of all program assessment
reports from the 2022-2023 academic year! The SBU Assessment Council is actively
reviewing these reports and will provide programs with feedback to improve their
assessment processes for the next cycle.

As we enter the 2023-2024 assessment cycle, be sure to check out our website for
templates and resources to guide your updated submission by February 23, 2024.

The Assessment Council developed the Academic Program Assessment Policy and
accompanying Procedures to provide structured guidance to programs and assessment
coordinators.

General Education Assessment

o

We are wrapping up our guided conversations with instructors teaching over 100 Stony
Brook Curriculum general education courses. It has been a wonderful experience to
connect with our faculty colleagues, learn more about SBC courses, and understand how
our students are performing in the SBC learning outcomes. We are compiling the results
of this assessment initiative which will be shared with the campus community in
aggregate during the Fall semester.

If you participated in a Gen Ed assessment meeting, you should have received a link to a
brief feedback survey earlier today. We encourage you to complete the survey so that we
can learn how to improve this process in the future.

Fall Assessment Programming

o

o

We are looking forward to hosting our 2nd annual Assessment Symposium this Fall and
encourage you all to attend! A formal Save the Date will follow in the coming months.

If you have suggestions for guest speakers or discussion topics at the Assessment
Symposium, or ideas for workshops/programming that would be useful to you as an
assessment coordinator, please let us know at
EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu.

Thank you for all of your hard work so far this year - it does not go unnoticed. Wishing you a wonderful
Summer season!

Best,

Office of Educational Effectiveness
Office of the Provost


https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/about/Assessment%20Council%20.php
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/process/index.php
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/provost/resources/_pdf/Stony%20Brook%20Academic%20Program%20Assessment%20Policy.pdf
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/_pdf/Stony%20Brook%20Academic%20Program%20Assessment%20Procedure_3.6.24.pdf
mailto:EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu

